
For Immediate Release 

Change of Venue for Al-Madinah International Youth Chess Festival: Jeddah 

Chosen for Enhanced Accessibility. 

Al-Madinah, Saudi Arabia — [02/01/2024] 

Due to strong interest and significant demand from numerous international players 

for the Al-Madinah International Youth Chess Festival, the organizing committee is 

delighted to announce a change of venue for the upcoming edition from the city of 

Al-Madinah to Jeddah. 

This decision has been made to facilitate the access of international participants to 

the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and to provide an optimal environment for chess 

enthusiasts worldwide. 

As a result, the festival's name has been updated to become the Jeddah 

International Youth Chess Festival. 

For more information and updates, please visit: 

https://www.jeddahchessfestival.com  

 

 

 

https://www.jeddahchessfestival.com/

